Throughout this past year and despite Covid restrictions, the Chaplain and Safeguarding Officer have kept in touch  on training needs and updates from London. A revised Diocesan  Safeguarding Policy and Guidance was released in October 2019, this updated policy has made it clearer to follow and comply with. The Diocesan Safeguarding team are  in addition adopting a safeguarding tool known as the Dashboard. This Dashboard is already being used by many other Dioceses within the Church of England and will in the coming months be available for overseas officers. It will include a secure cloud area for updating all our own documents and an easy to follow guide and reminders of requirements.   All of this is making the administrative side of safeguarding much easier to comply with and to follow.  Safeguarding Officers and Deputies are also able to attend new safeguarding conferences remotely and there is new a buddy system in place.
 
For CCL we are currently changing Safeguarding Officers - Veronica Ramos is currently being cleared to cover the role and attended a conference earlier this year.  Pam Deegan will become deputy.  Both have agreed to cover these roles on a temporary basis whilst we seek 2 new candidates for the positions.  In the coming weeks, once the new PCC is in place we will ensure everyone is up to date with their training needs - level C1 and C2 are run online.  As a church we actively encourage our congregation to complete the short Basic Awareness Course provided online, C0 training package. 
 
Our Safeguarding Officer and Deputy are available via a dedicated email address which is actively advertised on our website.



